

June 2, 2014 – June 6, 2014

	As you know, this is the last week of school for the 2013-2014 school year. The kids and I are excited about summer vacation. I have thoroughly enjoyed teaching this group of children.  The following is a reminder for these final days.

On Wednesday, we will have a yearbook signing. If your child has a yearbook and would like to have the other students sign it, please allow him/her to bring it to school on Wednesday. 

On Thursday, there will be no school lunch served. All students are asked to bring their lunch.

On Friday, there will be no school lunch served. All students are asked to bring their lunch. School will be dismissed at 10:55 A.M. Please make sure that your child knows how he/she goes home.
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